
 
 
 
 
 

13 September 2024 
  
 
Dear families,  
 
Reception Class Phonics session 
  
We would like you to attend a Read, Write Inc. Phonics session where we will explain strategies and 
activities you can use at home to encourage your child with their learning.  
  
It is vital that school and home work together to ensure your child achieves their full potential. We ask 
that you are present at the session so that you are able to support your child’s progress in phonics. The 
details of the meeting are as follows: 
 
 

Venue School hall 

Date Thursday 19 September, 2024 

Time  8.30am 

 
We look forward to seeing you and thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

E Hanney  
 

Mrs Hanney  
Assistant Principal & Early Years Lead 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


